
International
Education
Week 2018

Map-a-Thon with 
MCC’s Mapping Corps
(a chapter of YouthMappers)

Using geospatial technology, students, faculty and staff will have an 
opportunity to help non-government and humanitarian organizations by 

mapping buildings and roads.  Everyone is welcome!

Wednesday, November 14, 2018 • 3 pm – 4:30 pm
Downtown Campus Computer Lab 406

Friday, November 16, 2018 • 2 pm – 3:30 pm
Brighton Campus Library Room 2-423

https://www.youthmappers.org/

MCC’s Mapping Corps
Co-sponsored by


